
Year 2 Brain Workouts  

Reading  

All children in Year 2 will receive a banded book. Children can change 

their book as often as they like. A Reading Record book will  

accompany their banded book; this should be used as a way of  

communicating how your child is reading at home. Please sign the 

reading record and make any comments you wish to.  

You will receive a print out with all of the necessary logins for use at home, but please 
do not hesitate to ask your child’s class teacher if you are having  

problems accessing anything you may need.  

To support children in their spelling, children will be set 

weekly spelling challenges on Spelling Shed. Teachers will 

set spellings matched to your child’s current learning that 

will support their progress.  

Spellings 

Spelling Shed is an online learning platform that makes spelling practice engaging through a 

variety of games. In addition to accessing spellings on Spelling Shed, children will also  

receive a print out of their spelling list. 

Times Tables  

From January 2023, children will access Times Table Rock 

Stars. You will receive more information about this in Term 3.  

Both Maths Shed and Spelling Shed can be accessed through EdShed. Your child will  

receive their EdShed login details on a handy card. They can access this via a computer or 

tablet/phone on the following website: https://play.edshed.com/en-gb/login 

Maths 

Maths Shed is an online learning platform where  

children can carry out simple games and activities that relate 

to their Maths learning. A maths task will be set for the 

children every Friday.  

https://play.edshed.com/en-gb/

